
ACCESS/RIGGING
SERVICES

AND MAINTENANCE &
PROTECTION OF TRAFFIC
FOR THE INSPECTION OF
THE CALIFORNIA AVENUE

BRIDGE
LOCATED IN THE CITY OF

PITTSBURGH
The Azalea Group, inc.  has
been contracted by the City of
Pittsburgh  to  perform  an
inspection  of  the  California
Avenue Bridge over McClure
and Eckert Streets in the City
of  Pittsburgh,  Pennsylvania.
The inspection is  anticipated
to take place the weeks of July
8,  2024  and  July  15,  2024.
Azalea will require services of
a Contractor to provide rigging
and maintenance & protection
of  traffic  (MPT)  during
inspection. Azalea will receive
separate  sealed  bids  from
qualified  Contractors  for  the
rigging and MPT services until
12:00 PM, Tuesday, June 11,
2024 in Azalea’s Greensburg
Office  located  at  207
Meadow  Spring  Road
Greensburg,  PA  15601.
Complete  bid  packages
may be obtained from Eric
Robl  of  Azalea  at
Eric@azaleagroupllc.com or
by  calling  724-244-7682
between the hours of 8:30
AM  and  4:30  PM.  Paper
copies will also be available
upon  request.   The
Contractor must have at least
10  years  of  experience  in
providing rigging services on
bridge projects of similar size
and  complexity.  The
Contractor  must  make
available, at a minimum, the
equipment listed in the Form
of  Proposal.   Bids  will  be
opened June 11, 2024, at 1:30
p.m. Azalea will award the
contract  to  the  lowest
responsive  bidder
following  approval  by  the
City  of  Pittsburgh  and/or
PennDOT.  Azalea,  the  City
of  Pittsburgh,  and
PennDOT reserve the right
to  reject  any  or  all  bids
deemed  not  in
conformance with  the  bid
requirements.


